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Dear Planning officer 
 
Please find all the supporting images, articles etc as my clients, Mr & Mrs Stern of 
109 Frognal NW3 6XR would like you to consider their request to have the 
outbuilding located in a discrete corner of their garden to be demolished. The 
building has become very tired over the years and it is not needed for storing of 
garden tools.  
 
They would like to see the site without the no longer fit for purpose small 
outbuilding.  The safe considerate removal will give them the opportunity to 
consider a gothic style or green house style summer house, which based on the 
evidence I have provided once stood there over the years. Either summer house 
would be reinstated on its footprint which can then be used for them to enjoy their 
retirement years. 
 
I look forward to showing the outbuilding in the very near future.  
 
 
Kind regards  
 
 
Charlotte Heather  
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